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PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298

June 21, 2001
TO REGISTERED ELECTRIC SERVICE PROVIDERS:

Re:
 ESP Section 394.5 Notice Filing Due July 15

This letter  is to advise you that your Section 394.5 Notice filing (for the period January 1 through July 1, 2001) is due on July 15, 2001.  No Standard Service Plan (SSP) is required on that date; your next SSP is due January 2, 2002.  Registered Electric Service Providers (ESPs) are required to file their Section 394.5 notices and any change notices with the Energy Division on a semi-annual basis, rather than on an annual basis with the standard service plan filing, per Decision (D.) 98-03-072, Ordering Paragraph 11.g and discussion at pages 58 - 59.

· If you served residential or small commercial customers between January 1 and July 1 of this year, you must submit copies of all Section 394.5 Notices and Change Notices that applied during that period.

· Annotate all Section 394.5 Notices and Change Notices that you submit with a description of the time period in which the notice was used or the change was effective.  

· Deliver your Section 394.5 Notice filing to us in hard copy addressed to: 




Mr. Howard Shryock




California Public Utilities Commission




Energy Division, ESP Registration, 4th Floor




505 Van Ness Avenue




San Francisco, CA 94102

As a registered ESP, you are responsible for timely submittal of all required materials.  Failure to comply with the Commission’s ESP filing requirements could lead to suspension or revocation of your ESP registration. Suspended ESPs "must within 48 hours cease serving existing residential and small commercial customers and cease all other operations relating to the offering of electric service in California to these customer classes, including, but not limited to marketing, advertising, and solicitation of new customers." (D. 98-03-072 at p. 46 and D. 99-05-034 at p. 19).

If you have any questions, please contact Kathryn Auriemma at (415) 703-2072 or by electronic mail at esp_registration@cpuc.ca.gov.

Sincerely,

Natalie Walsh, Program Manager

Analysis Branch, Energy Division


